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Commute Stress-Free with the Santa
Clara and Campbell Park & Ride Lot

and Shuttle Programs
Enjoy free parking and a comfortable ride with Stanford Medicine's Santa Clara and

Campbell Park & Ride lot and shuttle programs.

https://mailchi.mp/84716a67ae1e/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-march-8-15831348?e=[UNIQID]


The Santa Clara and Campbell Park & Ride lot and shuttle programs are convenient
options for South Bay commuters heading to the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto

hospital campus.

Commuting from the South Bay to the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital
campus?

Enjoy free parking and a comfortable ride to work with Stanford Medicine’s
Santa Clara and Campbell Park & Ride lot and shuttle programs. These Park &
Ride lot and shuttle programs are available for Stanford Health Care and Lucile
Packard Children’s Hospital Staff.

With the Santa Clara and Campbell Park & Ride lot and shuttle programs, you
can enjoy:

Free parking
Free wi-fi on the shuttle
Convenient fuel delivery & earning a car wash with Yoshi!

Santa Clara Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle Program

The Santa Clara Park & Ride lot is located at 2945 Tasman Drive, Santa Clara, CA
(near Levi’s Stadium). The shuttle provides a direct connection from the lot to
Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur.

The Santa Clara shuttle operates during peak morning and afternoon/evening
commuting hours, with morning trips leaving Santa Clara between 4:20 AM -
8:20 AM, and evening trips leaving the Palo Alto hospital campus between 2:30
PM - 8:25 PM. The shuttle has a badge reader onboard. Staff boarding the
shuttle will be asked to scan their staff ID badge upon entry.

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/santaclara-pnr


A free parking hangtag is required to park in the Santa Clara Park & Ride lot.
Apply for your free parking hangtag permit here.

Campbell Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle Program

The Campbell Park & Ride lot is located at 600 E. Hamilton Ave, Campbell, CA -
conveniently located off of Highway 17. The shuttle provides a direct
connection from the lot to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur.

The Campbell shuttle operates during peak morning and afternoon/evening
commuting hours, with morning trips leaving Campbell between 5:10 AM -
8:20 AM, and evening trips leaving the Palo Alto hospital campus between 2:30
PM - 7:30 PM. The shuttle has a badge reader onboard. Staff boarding the
shuttle will be asked to scan their staff ID badge upon entry.

A free parking hangtag is required to park in the Campbell Park & Ride lot.
Apply for your free hangtag permit here.

Earn a FREE detail car wash!

Staff who park at either Park & Ride lots at least 12 times in 1 month can earn a
free car wash ($89 value**).

**The value of the car wash will be taxable as imputed income. Claiming the
free car wash is optional, and tax will not apply if the car wash is not accepted.
Please reach out with any questions regarding the tax impact.

Explore other shuttle programs offered at Stanford Medicine by clicking the
button below

Refresh Your Commute this Summer
with Caltrain and Biking

Looking for a new way to commute this summer? Ditch the traffic and hop on the Caltrain
or enjoy a refreshing bike ride to work.

EXPLORE STAFF SHUTTLE PROGRAMS

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/24cdfe67e4ac4bdd8dd2e6fbecd3e779
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/5453f588b5774ce3890e1eec5f7a882c
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Shuttles/


Commute to work this summer with Caltrain, biking, or both!

The summer season brings with it longer days and warmer weather. Take this
opportunity to refresh your commute by boarding the Caltrain or biking to
work!

Ditch the summer traffic and hop on the Caltrain

Traffic congestion is at its peak during the summer season. Why not make your
commute stress-free by taking the Caltrain to work? Using this public transit
option gives you the time to work, read, listen to music, or to watch your
favorite television show!

As part of Stanford Medicine's Clipper card benefit, eligible Stanford Medicine
employees can ride the Caltrain for free with the Caltrain Go Pass. This benefit
is great for commuting to work, but you can also use it however you want like
catching a weekend concert or attending a summer festival nearby!

Using the Caltrain Go Pass is easy! Simply scan your free Stanford Medicine
Clipper card (pre-loaded with a Caltrain Go Pass) at a Caltrain station, then sit
back and relax.

To learn more about the free Caltrain Go Pass available to qualifying Stanford
Medicine employees, click here.

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Caltrain-Go-Pass


Make your commute fun and exciting with biking

Biking is not only sustainable, but a great way to get a workout in especially
with the brighter and warmer days of summer! Stanford Medicine’s Palo Alto
hospital campus offers a variety of bicycle amenities for staff to utilize like
bicycle parking facilities and tire filling stations. In addition, there are shower
and locker rooms available for a quick refresh before starting your shift.

Discover Stanford Medicine’s bicycling amenities at the Palo Alto hospital
campus here.

Not ready to bike the full distance? Try bringing your bike on Caltrain!
Learn more by clicking here.

To explore these alternative transportation options and more, visit the Stanford
Medicine Transportation Services website by clicking the button below.

Hoover Pavilion Garage Parking
Availability Monitor

A quick and convenient way to decide where to park.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Bike-Showers
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Bike-Showers
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Hoover-Bike-Cage-Amenities
https://www.caltrain.com/rider-information/bicycles/bikes-train
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Alternatives/


Did you know that there is a parking availability monitor at the Hoover Pavilion
Garage?

The parking availability monitor provides a convenient way to determine which
parking levels are full and which ones have available space - helping you save
time and stress when you arrive to work.

As a reminder, a Stanford University 'Z' or 'C' permit is required to park in the
upper levels of Hoover Pavilion Garage.

For more information about staff parking options, please click the button
below.

SEE STAFF PARKING OPTIONS

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Parking


Tired of Paying for Parking at the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto Campus?
Try a Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

The SRI Park & Ride lot (Menlo Park), the Santa Clara Park & Ride lot (near Levi
Stadium), and the Campbell Park & Ride lot (formerly the old Fry's Electronics
lot) provide FREE parking and transportation for staff at the Stanford Medicine
Palo Alto hospital campus. Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride
that connects directly to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyers here:
SRI Park & Ride | Santa Clara Park & Ride | Campbell Park & Ride

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any questions. Visit
the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach out via email, phone

call, or text! The Hospital Transportation Operations Center phone line is
operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
Call or Text: 650.736.8000
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